



Meeting Minutes from August 22, 2019

- I. Call to order 4:35 pm**
- II. Welcome**
 - a. 2019-2020 PTA introductions**
 - b. Introductions of everyone in attendance**
- III. Approval of last meetings minutes**
 - a. Dr. Kraft**
 - b. Amy Arnet**
- IV. Treasurer's Report**
 - a. Approval of budget**
 - 1. Jennifer Kearns**
 - 2. Holly Brouillard**
- V. Committee Report**
 - a. Successful Staff Kickoff Breakfast!**
 - b. Spirit Wear Sale is currently live online**
 - 1. New items!**
 - 2. Sorted delivery**
 - 3. Ends 9/4 at 11:59 pm**
 - c. Lulu's Night**
 - 1. We receive 15% of sales**
 - 2. Make sure everyone mentions Heritage**
 - 3. 8/28 (Wednesday) 5-9 pm**
 - d. Movie Night**
 - 1. 9/13 (Friday) 6-8 pm**
 - 2. Free but concessions cost**
 - 3. The movie still needs to be determined**
 - e. Texas Roadhouse Night**
 - 1. Mention Heritage**
 - 2. Take out available too**
 - 3. 10/10 (Thursday) 4-10 pm**
 - f. Boosterthon!**
 - 1. Pep Rally on 9/26 (Thursday)**
 - 2. Following 2 week, kids earn incentives, handed out daily**
 - 3. We will need at least 5 volunteers per day to hand out incentives**
 - 4. Fun Run on 10/11 (Friday)**
 - 5. We will need 10 volunteers to hand out water**
 - 6. EVERYONE can participate**
 - 7. Parents can come cheer kids on as long as they have their background check completed**
- VI. Principal's Report**
 - a. Intermediate, Dr. Kraft**

1. Great start to the school year and great new teachers!
2. Fall pictures 9/4 (Wednesday)
3. Follow on Twitter @HeritageInt
4. Character Education Theme: Big Bear Adventures. NEW Adventure Leader Card, 9 students so far!

b. Primary, Mrs Sutton

1. Goal to have 75% at or above reading level (follow Heritage Streaming on YouTube)
2. First Den Meeting, 8/26, Cub needed, the meeting will last 30-40 minutes
3. Fall pictures 9/5 (Thursday)

VII. New Business

- a. We will have A+ students at PTA meetings to do activities and watch kids
- b. New meeting times, 4:30 or 6:30--- hopefully more parent attendance
- c. Setting up Facebook events to remind everyone
- d. Boundary Committee
 1. Jessica (Primary) and Angie (Intermediate)
 2. Meeting 8/27 (Tuesday) open to the public, closed forum
 3. Septembers meeting will be an open forum
- e. What are we fundraising for?
 1. ADA playground equipment, pea gravel needs to be removed
 2. Girls in Intermediate have already raised about \$3,000, about \$14,000 needed for the merry-go-round
 3. The district can not remove the pea gravel until next summer
 4. Moving forward, we need to get a quote and find a parent with a bobcat to remove pea gravel
 5. Questions if the GoFundMe page is still active from last year

VIII. Meeting Adjourned: 5:09 pm